
       COZY CONVERSATIONS 
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F.Y.I. 
The rewards of reading aloud…Reading  
together is one of the earliest shared  
experiences of parents and children. When you 
read a story to a child, you are their reading  
teacher. Research shows that one of the very  
best thing families can do for their child’s  
development and school success is to read  
aloud to them. Setting aside time every day to  
read to your child will show you  want to spend  
quality time sharing a story with him or her. It  
will also show your love for books and  
promote an interest in your child to become a  
reader. 

                     
 

  Christmas Concert 
On Thurs. Dec. 12th we will be holding 
our annual Christmas concert at the 
Londonderry Senior Center on 
Mammoth Rd. We will begin at 6:30 and 
will serve cookies immediatley after. The 
staff will be hard at work teaching the 
children their favorite songs. They will 
send home song sheets so you can 
practice at home as well. Please be sure to 

join us and you will be pleasantly 
surprised at how well they all do when 
given the chance to get on stage! 
 
KIDS SAY THE FUNNIEST  
THINGS:  
2’s: When Miss Tina told Noah Perry he was  
‘adorable’, he replied, “No. I not adorable. I  
Noah!” 
3’s: We had a blast with Halloween especially  
when we asked all the kids about each costume.  
It was a real treat! When Miss Amanda asked  
Quinn Johnston what Miss Sara’s costume was  
she replied, “A bug.” Sara was dressed up as  
Spider man! 
Miss Tori told her group that she was going to  
New Jersey for a soccer tournament. Luca  
Verani asked, “Do you need a New Jersey?” 
5’s: Eddy said, “I had a dream I was picking  
my nose and putting lego chima pieces in my  
nose!” Alison replied, “That’s  not a dream,  
that’s a nightmare!” 

C a l e n d a r  o f  e v e n t s :  
No School – Fri Nov. 8th, Nov. 11th & Nov.  
27th. Day care available. 
Nov. 22nd – Cozy Cuts 
Wed. Nov. 27th – Thanksgiving lunch for all  
groups. Please watch for sign-up sheets. 
Annual Christmas concert – 3’s and older  
Thurs. Dec. 12th  6:30 pm. Londonderry Senior  
Center.  
 

 
 



Upcoming holiday closings: 
Thanksgiving – Nov. 28th & 29th 
Christmas – Dec. 24th & 25th 
New Years – Dec. 31st & Jan 1st 
 
 

Please remember to use  
caution when entering and exiting the  
parking lot! 
 
 
 

    HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

HOLDEN CHARUK 11-13-08 
TESS GODING 11-1-09 
JOSIE HENRY 11-20-11 

NICHOLAS SALIE 11-19-08 
AVA TERRIO 11-28-08 

GABRIELLA WRISLEY 11-30-08 
 

 
 
Monthly themes: 
2’s: Theme: Farm, Nursery rhymes, 
 Thanksgiving & Being Thankful 
3’s: Theme: Community Helpers, Family 
 & Friends, Thanksgiving 
4’s: Theme: Fall, Thanksgiving, Manners, 
 Family 
 Numbers: 7,8,9 
 Letters: H, I, J  
5’s: Theme: Native Americans, Pilgrims, 
 Thanksgiving, Nutrition 
  

Pats on the back: 
2’s: Nolan Chambers & Shayla Granville are  
very close to being completely potty trained! 
3’s: Thank you to all of our sharing friends  
for bringing in prize box toys & morning  
snacks! You guys rock!!! 
4’s: To Holden Charuk for doing a fantastic job  
sounding out words! 
5’s: Thank you to all parents who sent in  
goodies for our Halloween party! Everything  
was delicious and enjoyed by all! 
 
Ladder of Achievement: 
2’s: Connor Brzezowski has moved up to the  
3’s room and is doing great! 
The entire group is sitting so well at circle time  
and using their manners in the kitchen too! 
All our 3’s know letters A – D and  
numbers 1- 4! 
The group has been doing so well with our new  
take-home literacy bags. Keep up the good  
work! 
4’s: Congratulations to Miss Roxanne’s class  
for doing an excellent job with letters A – H  
and numbers 1- 6. 
Great job to Jake, Evelyn, Tess, Chloe &  
Ashlyn for no longer using bubble letters to  
write their names. 
5’s: Congratulations to all the students for  
working so hard learning the words to our  
patriotic songs and our word family songs! 
 

 

Misc. news from the infants 
& 1’s: 
Each month brings new changes to our  
babies and we just love to watch these 
changes whether its babbling babies, 
infants trying new foods or toddlers 
trying their best at new words.   Our 
infants are now becoming more mobile. 
Eva & MacKenzie have been rolling over 
and they now love to watch and learn 
from their friends. Emma & Drew are 



sitting up on their own and they have 
even started on baby food.  
 
The older crew will sit for a few minutes  
for morning circle time. Miss Andrea has  
been teaching them a lot more sign  
language and they are picking up on it  
fast. Jameson knows all his friends  
names and the others are trying very 
hard as well!   They love singing songs 
and getting outside when possible.    
In the next few weeks we will be working 
on more holiday art projects. So don’t be 
surprised if your child is sent home with 
colorful hands & feet!   Josie has  
recently started using a walker and she  
is doing great with her strolls up and  
down the hall and even outside. 
 
  

OUR NEXT COZY CUTS 
WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY Nov. 22nd - Just 
in time for the holidays! 
 
 
 
 

           
2’s: Elmo books & small treasure box items. 
Please remember to send in proper clothing for  
outside play. 
5’s could also use treasure box items. 
Cubbies need to be cleaned out and seasonal  
clothes should be sent in.   
               

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Happy 
Thanksgiving to 

all our 
wonderful 
families!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


